________________________________________

Free Merchandise Update:

Steve is trying to get Oak Haven truck tags made in time for Christmas.  It will be close, though.  I personally went by and approved the final design yesterday.  Now it’s just a matter of when they come in.  Steve is also working on bumper stickers.  If you have not given us your mailing address for free merchandise, you can still do so by emailing it to us.

________________________________________

Fall seed shortage:

Due to poor growing conditions, Oak Haven only had limited supplies of fall blends this year.  Because of the high cost of shipping, Steve tried to fill orders locally first which left some outside customers without.  Steve apologizes for the inconveniences made.  He is working hard with Sportsman’s Warehouse distribution center to make available Oak Haven products throughout the region.

________________________________________

Local hunter kills his best buck:

Bill Kellum of Starkville, MS says he split one bag of Oak Haven fall blend over two small plots.  It was his first time to ever use our product.  After watching a few does one afternoon, he said a nice 8-point buck stepped into the field.  He was just about to take that buck when he saw movement and waited.  An even bigger 10-point buck came out and butted the 8-point out of the way.  Billy was able to harvest this buck, which had over a 20-inch spread.  We hope to get pictures sent to us soon for posting.  Congratulations Billy!

________________________________________

Steve’s schedule is full at the moment, so his Christmas newsletter will be very brief.  He has two pieces of important advice for everyone:

Boost your food plots – Now is the time to boost your food plots by applying 100-150 lbs per acre of either ammonium nitrate or ammonium sulphate.  This should carry them through the winter months.

Take out the does – Now is the time to start culling the does.  Taking the does early will help the breeding season occur earlier in the year, will keep the culled does from taking forage needed for the winter, and will keep bucks from wasting time and energy breeding them.

________________________________________

Until next time,

Happy Holidays from Oak Haven Forages, LLC

Steve Payne – owner

Scott Williams – web admin

